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Battery Creek Indoor Pool Receives New Pool Heaters 

 
New pool heaters have been installed at the Battery Creek indoor pool.  Heaters are also being installed at the Beaufort and 
Bluffton indoor pools, which are open for use, but with cooler than normal pool temperatures.  Once fully installed, the new 
heaters will help to ensure comfortable swimming throughout the year.  For more information, contact Interim PALS Director 
Shannon Loper at 843-255-6680. 
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